EXPLORER VENTURES

LIVEABOARD DIVING FLEET®

2019 Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) information: Updated February 28, 2020

Guest safety, health, comfort, and enjoyment are at the heart of everything we do. Our staff and partners are regularly
monitoring information disseminated by the CDC (US Centers for Disease Control and Prevention) and WHO (World
Health Organization) as well as local agencies. While the statistical risk of contracting the virus remains low worldwide,
we will continue to assess the situation as more information becomes available.

Many of our trips are conducted in remote areas far from professional medical attention. We don’t want anyone to be
in a position in which they need medical attention in an area where it is not readily available. Current information
indicates that although the virus can be present with minimal or no symptoms, those most at risk are older and younger
patients with other underlying health issues.

In order to reduce the risk to our customers and crew members further, we ask that certain prospective guests do not
travel with us at this time, both for ease of travel through international airports and the safety of other guests and crew.
Those guests include:

e Those with a fever

e Those who are experiencing other respiratory symptoms such as shortness of breath or breathing difficulties

e Those who within the 15 days prior to boarding have traveled through, or suspects they have had in-person
contact with a person who has traveled through an area with a large number of coronavirus cases, such as Hubei
Province in China or other regions that are affected.

e Those who have had contact in the last 15 days with someone with a suspected or confirmed COVID-19 infection

Our crews are briefed on additional procedures should a guest develop symptoms during charter. While cleanliness is
always a priority for vessel crew, additional disinfection protocols are being implemented. In addition to crew efforts,
guests will be briefed aboard about current WHO advice to minimize risks of illness transmission:
https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019/advice-for-public

If you feel that it would be inadvisable for you to travel for these reasons, please contact us at +1-307-235-0683 or
info@explorerventures.com to make sure that we know not to expect your arrival.

As this is a rapidly evolving situation, all the above information may be amended at any time and without notice based
on additional information and directives from medical personnel, world health, and government agencies.

For up-to-the-minute information, these resources are available: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/index.html or https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019 .
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